
 

 

To:  Planning and Zoning Commission-City of Rollingwood 

Re:  Application for Replat at 5014 Timberline Dr. 

As owners of the property at 5012 Timberline we wanted to express our strong support IN FAVOR of the 

replating request from the owners of 5014 Timberline. 

Thank you for all the work you do for RW! 

 

Jay van Bavel       

Jvanbavel52@gmail.com 

and 

Kathy McIntyre 
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